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Dear E-Cubed Families,

It is with much excitement that we welcome your child back to school this fall.  We hope that you had a
relaxing and enjoyable summer.  This summer has been very busy at E-Cubed Academy preparing for the
upcoming year.  Our staff has attended training on new curriculum for English, Math, Science, Social
Studies, World Languages, and Multilingual Learning.  Our school has been physically transformed with
construction and upgrade projects taking place leading to a fully renovated Main Office, Nurses Office,
and freshly updated front entry.  In addition, all our classrooms were painted, and we upgraded our
internet and Wi-Fi throughout the building.  It is our hope that our work over the summer will enhance
student learning, foster pride in our school, improve security and efficiency in our operations.

Our student handbook has been updated and can be found on our school website:
www.providenceschools.org/ecubed.  Please take some time to review the important information found in
that document.  We will highlight a few very important items that we are asking for your support around to
ensure your child’s success at E-Cubed:

· Students must be in class. The only place students can get the learning they deserve is
with their teacher in their assigned class.  Students are expected to be on time to class every
period, every day.  Students must adhere to our pass policy.

· Cell phones have become a major distraction and have greatly impacted learning.  Our
staff will be working with students on appropriate cell phone usage that supports instruction.  To
that end, if a phone isn’t being used for a classroom task it is expected that phones will be away
and silenced.  If you need to reach your child, please contact the Main Office (401-456-0694) and
we can get a message to your child.

· Students must earn all their required credits to graduate.  A full list of required courses
can be found in the student handbook.  Students who are not passing are expected to make up
work during our before school, after school, or Saturday Tutoring/Credit Recovery.  These
programs should start mid-September. More information will be forthcoming.

We look forward to working closely with you to support your child in being a successful student at
E-Cubed Academy.  We are asking that you complete the enclosed forms and return them to the school
as soon as possible.  We will be holding our Fall Parent Teacher Conference on Wednesday, October 26th

from 4-6pm.  More information will be coming out soon about that event as well as a Back to School
Night.  Please reach out to us with any questions or concerns that you might have.

Sincerely,

Matt Juda, Ed.D. Kerri Matheson
Principal Assistant Principal
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